
 

 

 

 

 
Divisions of Hematopathology 

Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine 

MacKenzie Building 

5788 University Avenue 

Halifax, Nova Scotia 

B3H 1V8 

Telephone: 473-2642  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: VG Inpatient and Outpatient clinics, Physicians, Health Service Managers  

 

From: Ms. Cindy Andrews, Dr. Irene Sadek 

Division of Hematopathololgy   

 

Date:  November 7, 2014 

RE:   Impact to Laboratory Services as a result of relocation of automated analyzer  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  

On November 11, 2014 there will be a scheduled relocation of our main CBC analyzer. Beginning at 7:00 am November 

11
th
 until approx 3:00 pm November 12

th
 , 2014 specimens for CBC analysis will be routed to the Halifax Infirmary 

STAT laboratory. Turn around times may be affected.  

 

If you have any queries or concerns on this matter, please contact:  

 

Cindy Andrews, Technical Manager Core Lab 

cindy.andrews@cdha.nshealth.ca  

Ph:  473-4065  

 

We thank you for your attention. 

 
CC. Ms. Shauna Thompson, Dr. J. Godfrey Heathcote  

mailto:cindy.andrews@cdha.nshealth.ca

